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PATIENT  PARTICIPATION  GROUP  MEETING – 11/06/2015
Attendees:
Graham Hunt



Mahmud Welton



Ian Tulley



Robert Cooper



Gwladys Mabb
Apologies:
Graham Willoughby
Opening Remarks
The group agreed for Ian to remain in the role of  Chairman and that the group would meet on the second Thursday of each month, starting at 1.00pm. Graham mentioned that Pauline Bryan-Brown had moved to another surgery and thus could no longer be part of the group. At the same time Gwladys Mabb was welcomed along as a new member. 
Matters Arising
It was noted that the weighing machine in the reception area was not working and had not been so for some time. Action Graham.
It was thought that the BP machine in reception could be given a reminder to patients. Action Graham.
It was thought that the automatic check in screen needs to be expanded better to patients. Action Graham.

Ticker tape board difficult to read on a bright sunny day, is it possible to change the contrast. Action Graham.
Would it be possible to contact the GP’s via email, this has been looked into and is just not practical, current system via a phone call works well.

PPG notice board to be updated on a regular basis with a copy of the current minutes displayed. Needs to be more visual so patients know where to look. Recruitment drive  required with the PPG section placed as lead in the next newsletter. Look at setting up a dedicated PPG email address. Action Graham.
ESBT, give a more detailed update, print off newsletters for patient distribution. Action Graham.

AOB
A review of this year’s Flu Injection programme was suggested, looking at time slots given and making sure that disabled patients were given seating and then made aware of when they needed to go in.
Missed appointments need to be highlighted more with monthly figures displayed on a large sheet in reception.

Pharmacy issues still with repeat prescriptions having to wait a while and there always now seems to be large queues often out of the door. 

Date of Next Meeting – 09/07/2015 at 1pm
